
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA S HINGTON 

July 12, 1977 

Dear Mr. Pearsall: 

The President has asked me to thank 
you for your correspondence in which 
you recommend Mrs. Adrienne Hynes 
for appointment to the President's . 
Committee on Women Starting Their Own 
Business. 

He appreciates your recommendation 
and I can assure you that your views 
will be given very serious and careful 
consideration. 

Thank you for taking the time to share 
with the President your thoughts on 
this important appointment. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall 
President 
Statitrol Division 
Emerson Electric Company 
140 South Union Boulevard 
Lakewood, Colorado 80228 


